

St. Mary/St. Michael School

19 S. County Road J Cato, WI 54230 (920)775-4366

Dear Business Owner:

On behalf of St. Mary/St. Michael School, the Home and School Association is currently planning its 9th annual fundraising event, Winterfest. It is one of the largest fundraisers for the school. This year it is planned for Saturday, February 24, 2018. It is an evening of fun which includes both Silent and Live Auctions, Basket Raffles, 50/50 Raffles and much more.

St. Mary/St. Michael School is one of two remaining Catholic Schools in rural Manitowoc County. The school relies heavily on this fundraiser to support its operations.

In the past, we have been extremely blessed by the generosity of businesses in the area. Without their support, this event would not be what it is today. We are asking for your support through an auction donation or one of our sponsorship opportunities listed below:

- \$500: Your name, brief description, and logo on our website, in the auction booklet, and recognition at the event.
- \$300: Your name, brief description in the auction booklet and on our website.
- \$150: Your name and logo in the auction booklet.
- \$75: Your name in the auction booklet.
- \$: Another dollar amount

If you can help, please send your donation or sponsorship, by January 15, 2018, directly to the school at the above address or, if you wish, a member of our group will gladly pick it up. If you have any questions or need more information, please, send an email to SM,SM_Home_School@yahoo.com or Irozeboom@stmarystmichael.com or call the school secretary, Laura Rozeboom at (920) 775 – 4366.

We are most grateful to those who support this event. Your support will assure that we can continue to provide quality education to each student that enters the halls of St. Mary/St. Michael School.

With Sincere Gratitude.

Patricia J. Pasterski

St. Mary/St. Michael School - Home & School Association

tricia & Pasterski